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March 23, 2023 
 

Submitted via e-mail to audiofilings@fcc.gov 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
   ATTN: Media Bureau, Audio Division 
 

Re:  Request for Special Temporary Authority  
Riverside Communications, LLC 
Station KLMR(AM), Lamar, Colorado (Fac. ID 174) 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On behalf of Riverside Communications, LLC (“Riverside”), licensee of KLMR(AM), 
Lamar, Colorado (Fac. ID 174), I write to request special temporary authority for KLMR(AM) to 
operate with the parameters described herein. 

The studio building and transmission facilities of KLMR(AM) and sister station KLMR-FM 
took significant damage during a storm in late July 2022.  KLMR(AM) has been silent ever since.  
Earlier this month, Riverside acquired the licenses of the two stations and is working diligently to 
return them to service.  KLMR(AM)’s existing license authorizes nighttime operations from a two-
tower directional array.  In connection with its acquisition of the station license, Riverside has 
secured the right to broadcast from the smaller of the two towers that make up the nighttime licensed 
array.  Riverside requests special temporary authority to broadcast from this tower nondirectionally 
with 5 kW of power in the daytime and 125 watts at night, in accordance with § 73.1680 of the 
Commission’s rules.   

Riverside Communications, LLC certifies that neither it nor any other party to this request is 
subject to a denial of Federal benefits pursuant to §5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 
U.S.C. § 862, because of a conviction for possession or distribution of a controlled substance.  The 
Applicant certifies that all statements made in this application and in the exhibits, attachments, or 
documents incorporated by reference are material, are part of this application, and are true, complete, 
correct, and made in good faith. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact me. 

Sincerely,  

 
Derek Teslik 
Counsel to Riverside Broadcasting LLC 


